
Annual Report 2015-2016 

Faculty Senate Admissions & Enrollment 

Management Council 

 

Council Members:  Jason Ambroise, John Bao, Crick Matthew, Shan Feng, Irene Van Riper, Robert Wolk 

(Chair) 

Representative from Administration: Reginald Ross   

The Council met three times in the fall semester and four times in the spring. All meetings were devoted 

to planning and organizing a campus-wide Retention Symposium. The meetings were also attended by 

Jane Zeff and Kim Daniel-Robinson, who are actively helping to plan the Symposium. 

A Symposium was scheduled for April, 2016. The session was cancelled because of insufficient advanced 

publicity, which would probably have resulted in low attendance. 

The core planning group (Wolk, Ross, Zeff and Daniel-Robinson) recently met with Provost Sandmann. 

This should lead to greater input from the Administration in publicizing the event.  

The Symposium has been re-scheduled for October. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Robert Wolk  

 

 

 

 


